
 

Yakima Parks and Recreation would like to give you an update on the 2020 Summer 

Softball season. We do feel it is important as a department to try and bring some hope 

and normalcy during these very trying times to the citizens of the Yakima Valley. Based 

on the Governor’s Phased Reopening Plan, we would be able to offer softball leagues 

once our county enters into Phase 3.  Our hope is that we will still be able to do that, but 

when that will be we really don’t know.  We will continue to monitor the situation and 

adjust as needed.  Knowing that Phase 3 is not in the foreseeable future we have 

chosen to adjust the dates for the Summer Softball Seasons.  We plan to still offer three 

seasons, but the seasons will be 5 week seasons, which means teams will likely be 

doubled up one or two weeks of the season in order to get all 8 games in within the five 

weeks.  Please see below the new proposed dates for the softball season: 

 

First Season:   Cancelled 

Second Season: July 6- August 7 (8 games/5week) 
   Men/Women 
   Registration now – June 26  
   Fee: $480 
 
Third Season: August 10-September 11 (8 games/5week) 
   Men/Women 
   Registration July 20-31 
   Fee: $480 Early Registration   $530 Late Registration  
 
Fourth Season: September 14- October 16 (8 games/5week) 
   Men/Coed 
   August 24-September 4 
   Fee: $480 Early Registration    $530 Late Registration 
 
Sunday Night Coed League has been cancelled for this year. 
 

Bill and Jeremy have been working diligently to get the fields ready for play.  The fields 

and complex are looking great and we can’t wait to see all of you back out on the fields 

enjoying a beautiful summer evening of softball. 

Also, please know when the time does come, that first and foremost, the safety of our 

customers and staff is our highest priority.  We will be implementing additional 

measures and precautions, as recommended by the CDC, and the State of Washington. 

We appreciate your patience and understanding at this time. 

 

Until then stay safe and healthy! 

Tami Andringa 
Recreation Supervisor 
 

 


